
HELP WANTED
    The Boone County Road Department will be accepting 
employment applications for a full time equipment operator. 
Job experience preferred but not required. 

    All applicants must have valid driver’s license, must have the 
ability to operate a variety of heavy equipment, perform tasks 
requiring manual labor and heavy lifting. Applicant must be able 
to speak, read and understand the English language. 

    This position is subject to a veteran’s preference. 

    Boone County is an equal opportunity employer. 

    Applications and a complete job description can be obtained 
from the Highway Superintendent office located in the Boone 
County Courthouse. Applications must be received by 4:30 P.M., 
Friday, January 29, 2021 to be considered. 

Contact information is:
222 South 4th Street • Albion, Ne 68620

Office: 402-395-2675
Fax: 402-395-6908

Email: stacey.ziemba@boone-county.org
 


